
 
  ark your calendars for the TBS Annual 

Meeting on Sunday, June 11 at 9:30 AM. 
There will be breakfast items, tea, orange 
juice, and coffee for our nourishment. 

This meeting is extremely important for 
all congregants and for the Temple itself. If 
you have ANY suggestions, gripes, 
problems concerning the Temple, even 
praise, this will be the time to air them. 

 Temple Beth Shalom runs on its 
volunteers.  We can always use more, 
especially as teachers and aides for the 
Religious School. Without a cadre of 
volunteers, there would be no Temple Beth 
Shalom. Building & Grounds Maintenance, 
Religious School, Board Members, Officers, 
Lay Leaders and more are all the result of 
volunteers giving freely of their time to 
ensure the continuity of our Jewish 
Community. 

Your leadership doesn't have the 
capability to read minds (thankfully!). If you 
want a better, more exciting Temple, please 
join us on Sunday, June 11, at 9:30 AM.  

 

 
 

  s most of you know, this will be my last 
bulletin article as President of TBS as my 
term of office concludes at the end of June. 
It has been one of the greatest honors and 
pleasures of my life to serve our Temple 
community for the past two years. The 
outpouring of support from you, our 
members, both emotional and financial has 
been awesome and inspiring. Especially 
during Della’s medical treatment, the cards, 
e-mails, texts, Facebook posts, balloons, 
and chocolate really kept us going; 
especially the chocolate. 

Now it’s time to personally thank those 
individuals who have given so much of their 
time to sustain our congregation. Thank you 
to Marty Siegel, my predecessor and 
mentor, for all your hours listening and 
advising (and thank you to Betty for her 
unswerving support and efforts). Thank you 
to Chuck London who is a key component to 
almost every Temple activity. Thank you to 
Charles Wise, our out-going Vice President 
for always being there to step-up in my 
absence and provide sound guidance and 
new ideas. Thank you to Chad Hill for his 
seven-year service as Religious School 
Director. Thank you to our Treasurer Glenn 
Scharf for his continuing service and 
professional financial guidance. Thank you 
to Mark Hammer who serves as our 
Secretary as well as Chairman of our 
Building and Grounds committee. Thank you 
to Burt Clayman who serves as Director of 
the TBS Foundation. Thank you to Robin 
Matheson, our Administrative Assistant who 
puts so much time and effort into keeping us 
all informed and involved. Thank you to all 
our Board members: Joyce Clayman, Erwin 
Fleet, Andria Hill, Dave Kaplan, Edith 
Mathis, and Georgina Sanborn for their 
service and superb management skills. 
Thank you to Rabbi Yoni Greenberg for his 
spiritual leadership, expertise and 
enthusiasm. Thank you to our musical 
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Looking for Our  

2017 High School & NWFSC 

Graduates  

 Each year the temple honors our high 

school, &, now, Northwest Florida State 
College graduates, too.  If you have a senior 
graduating this year, or know of another 
member who does, please let us know by 
email the Administrative Assistant 
(shalom@tbsfwb.com) no later than May 1st.  
We’d like them to have a small token of our 

congratulations.    
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DONATIONS  
When contributing to TBS  

please consider these established categories  
in addition to any causes  

that are dear to your heart, & we thank you.  
 

BREAK-THE-FAST 

HIGH HOLY DAYS 

JEWISH NATIONAL FUND 

MEMORIAL PLAQUES 

MITZVAH CARDS 

PRAYER BOOK DONATIONS / DEDICATIONS 

PRESIDENTõS DISCRETIONARY FUND 

RABBI LEAF FUND 

SPECIAL FUND 

TREE OF LIFE LEAVES 

YIZKOR 
 

CARRIE GLASSMAN HIGH HOLY DAYS FLOWER FUND 

The Hertzfeld Family  
 

GENERAL 

Michael Cline 
 

WASHOFSKY/TBS FOUNDATION SUMMER CAMP FUND 

Marie Schwartz 
 

YAHRZEITS 
Jo & Erwin Fleet  

 in memory of Harvey Fleet  
 in memory of Jerry Singer  

Jean & Larry Tashlik 
 in memory of Charles Tashlik 
 in memory of S. Lee Pake 

Carole & Mark Hammer 
 in memory of Bess Hammer 

 

TREASURERõS CORNER 

If you have any questions regarding financial matters, 

general or personal, do not hesitate to contact me. 
Remember all conversations are confidential and are 
not discussed with other Board or temple members.  

 

It is the policy of Temple Beth Shalom that members 
are NEVER turned away for financial reasons.  

REMINDER:  Mail checks & receipts to:  
Temple Beth Shalom  Attn: Treasurer  

PO Box 111 
Ft. Walton Beach, FL 32549-0111 

Glenn Scharf  
glenn.scharf@saltmarshcpa.com 

(850)243-6713 (office)  (850)598-1596 (cell)  

PREZ- FROM PG. 1 

contributors: Michael and Joe Walker, Grant Hill, and 
Steve Clark for bringing so much joy and spirit to our 
services and special events. Lastly, thank you to my 
wife Della for loving me and enabling me to serve. 

Please put on your calendars our TBS Annual 
Meeting on Sunday, June 11th, 9:30AM for “nosh” and 
10:00AM for “business”. This meeting is critical to our 
Temple’s future as we will vote on our new leaders and 
approve our annual budget. Your input is welcome and 
necessary. The future of Temple Beth Shalom depends 
on YOUR involvement. As always, we are looking for 
more volunteers to serve in any number of roles from 
committee members to lay leaders to home hospitality 
providers for our student Rabbis. See you at Temple. 

Ed Mandel 

President 

The Men’s Breakfast Chavurah will meet on Tuesday, 

June 13, 2017 at the Two Trees Restaurant, FWB Golf 
Club, at 8:30 AM.  

Topics are, varied & unexpected. Fellowship is 
foremost. Encourage others to join our group. Pass the 
word around! 
 

(850)897-5057     Phil Block    pblock37@yahoo.com 

Did you know that Marty Siegel is our unofficial “Judaica 

Shop”? He has several catalogs from which he can 
order items for you, usually for a discount price. Please 
email Marty at mbsiegel1@cox.net for any questions or 
to make an appointment to peruse the catalogs.  

Judaica Available ! 

Robin Matheson   Editor/PUBLISHER  

31 Emory St. Mary Esther, FL  32569-1619 

 (850)217-8263                matheson31@cox.net 

DEADLINE: NLT the 20th of each month, PLEASE!! 

Advertise!  $10 / month OR 6 months / $50. 

Favorite  businesses! Your own  business card! 

OFFICIAL SLATE OF CANDIDATES  

Annual Congregational Meeting  

Sunday, June 11, 2017   9:30 AM  

Officers and Directors -at-Large  
 

President: Chad Hill  

1
st
 Vice -President: Michael Walker  

2
nd

 Vice -President: Marty Siegel  

Secretary: Mark Hammer  

Treasurer: Glenn Scharf  

Director -at-Large #3 : Gina Feldman  

Director -at-Large #4 : Andria Hill  
 

Nominations will be accepted from the 

floor . 

mailto:matheson31@cox.net
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Birthdays 

Melissa Rovner 6/02 

Ed Mandel 6/07 

Nathan Ritterband 6/14 

Jenna Ritterband 6/14 

Jerry Zivan 6/16 

Leah Barnett 6/23 

Yvette Litwack 6/23 

Drew Sandler 6/24 

Vivian Sandler 6/24 

Betty Siegel 6/26 

Anne Kelz 6/27 

Aron Ritterband 6/27 

 Anniversaries 

Marsha & David Kaplan 6/12 

Leah & Jerry Barnett 6/18 

  Yahrzeits 

Jerry Singer                        6/03 

Nathan London 6/12 

Sam Washofsky 6/12 

Norman Splaver 6/14 

Leo J. Morell 6/15 

Saul Siegel 6/17 

Anna Rand Wolf 6/17 

Celian Lewis 6/17 

Morris Klarman 6/24 

Rose Litwack 6/25 

Herbert Sanborn 6/27 

Samuel Litwack 6/29 

 

Mitzvah Ca rds  

Robin Matheson  
862 -6086   shalom@tbsfwb.com  

June  Dates to Remember  

May their Memories and our Simchot be, 
for us, Blessings 

www.campcoleman.urjcamps.org 

Email: campcoleman@urj.org 

Winter Address:        Summer Address: 
1580 Spalding Dr.  201 Camp Coleman Dr. 

Atlanta, GA 30350  Cleveland, GA 30528 
770-671-8971 ext. 9058  706-865-4111 

 

Please note that Kaddish is recited at the Friday 

Shabbat service after the Yahrzeit. If the Yahrzeit 
occurs on a Saturday, it is recited the previous Friday 
night. If you would like to make a donation in memory 
of your loved one, as is traditional, you may do so by 
sending a check to Temple Beth Shalom, PO Box 
111, Ft. Walton Beach, FL 32549-0111. Please write 
in the memo line “Yahrzeit donation in memory of 
_______”. 

If you want to make a correction or addition, please 
email shalom@tbsfwb.com or leave a message at 
(850)862-6086.  

 

 

The Chavurah (or group of friends) List includes those 
people who would like to be notified when other 
members of the congregation are in the hospital 
(assuming the member or someone in his or her 
immediate family approves the notification), have 
babies, or when either a member or someone in their 
immediate family passes away, especially with the many 
notices we’ve had this year. 

 You can be added to this list at any time.  For 
those of you who do not have Email access, being 
added to a phone notification list is possible as well. 

 If you have any questions or want to be added 
to a phone notification list or want to update your 
information, please contact Robin Matheson at 

shalom@tbsfwb.com.   
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Bobby Horowitz was a longtime member of Temple Beth Shalom, and now lives in the Atlanta area. 

Brian Fine and his family were members of Temple Beth Shalom, but relocated to New York. 
 

Unfortunately, I lost the Word file containing the original doc. This was scanned from a hard copy, 
but, though not as clear as the original doc, I hope you will enjoy it, nevertheless. ~ Ed. 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  Saturday 
 
 
 
 
 

Edith Mathis is this monthõs Friday Closer 

1  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shavuot 2 

 

2          6:30 PM 

Erev Shabbat 
Naso Service & 
Oneg led by 
Rabbi Yoni 
Greenberg 
(last visit ‘til Fall) 
 

3           10 AM 

Weekly Torah/ 

Haftarah/ 

Prophets 
Study and 
Discussion 

 

 
4 5 

 
 

6 7 8 9       6:30 PM 

Erev Shabbat 
Be’ha’alotcha 
Lay Service & 
Oneg led by 
Ed Mandel 

 

10           10 AM 

Weekly Torah/ 

Haftarah/ 

Prophets 
Study and 
Discussion 

 

 
11         9:30 AM 

 
ANNUAL 
MEETING 

& ELECTION 

 

12 13 14 15 16        6:30 PM 

Erev Shabbat 
Sh’lach Lay 
Service & Oneg 
led by 
Mark Hammer    
 

17           10 AM 

Weekly Torah/ 

Haftarah/ 

Prophets 
Study and 
Discussion 

 

 
18 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Father½s Day 

19 
 
 

20 21 22 23       6:30 PM 

Erev Shabbat 
Korach Lay 
Service & Oneg 
led by 
Chuck London 

 
Rosh Hodesh 

Tammuz 

 

24           10 AM 

Weekly Torah/ 

Haftarah/ 

Prophets 
Study and 
Discussion 

 

 
25 
 
 

26 27 28 29 30      6:30 PM 

Erev Shabbat 
Hukat Lay 
Service & Oneg 
led by 
Robin Matheson 

 

 
 
 

June 2017 

http://www.calendarlabs.com/holidays/shared/fathers-day.php
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                 Temple Beth Shalom 

                 PO Box 111 

                 Ft. Walton Beach, FL 

                                             32549-0111 

 

 

June TBS Events At-a-Glance 

 

Friday, June 2, 6:30 PM, Kabbalat Shabbat Naso Service and Oneg 

Saturday, June 3, 10 AM, Weekly Torah Study & Confab 

Friday,          June 9,          6:30 PM,       Kabbalat Shabbat Be’ha’alotcha Lay Service & Oneg  

Saturday, June 10, 10 AM, Weekly Torah Study & Conversation 

Sunday,  June 11 ,  9:30 AM,  TBS Annual Meeting and Election of Officers  

Tuesday, June 13, 8:30 AM, Men’s Breakfast Chavurah – Two Trees Restaurant, FWB 

Friday, June 16, 6:30 PM, Kabbalat Shabbat Sh’lach Lay Service & Oneg 

Saturday, June 17, 10 AM, Weekly Torah Study & Deliberation 

Friday, June 23, 6:30 PM, Kabbalat Shabbat Korach Lay Service & Oneg 

Saturday, June 24,  10 AM, Weekly Torah Study & Dialogue 

Friday, June 30, 6:30 PM, Kabbalat Shabbat Hukat Lay Service & Oneg 

Saturday, July 1,  10 AM, Weekly Torah Study & Dialogue 
 

Religious School IS OUT FOR THE SUMMER!  

  


